
[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[School Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

Dear [Parent's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share some updates 

regarding your child, [Child's Name], in the music program.  

[Briefly discuss your child's progress, achievements, or areas of 

improvement].  

I want to encourage you to support [Child's Name] by [suggest ways 

parents can help at home]. Additionally, please feel free to reach out if 

you have any questions or would like to discuss your child's experience 

in more detail.  

Thank you for your continued support!  

Best regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name] 


